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June 29, 2010 
 
 
Dr. Bill Sonzogni 
3731 Pioneer Road 
Verona, WI 53593 
 
Dear Bill: 
 
On behalf of the Board of Health for Madison and Dane County, I want to thank you for your 
years of service to the Board of Health, Public Health Madison and Dane County, and the 
people of Dane County.   
 
Your depth of experience in environmental health issues was extremely helpful to our 
discussions and decision-making. As a member of the first Board of Health after the merger of 
two local health departments, you brought great wisdom, insight, and practicality to our 
deliberations and efforts to create a strong organizational structure that is now positioned to 
help promote health, prevent disease, and assure healthy conditions for our citizens.   
 
Although we appreciate your interest in retiring from your many active professional roles to seek 
relaxation and fish in the beautiful northwoods, we will truly miss your fine work and steady 
presence on the board. We wish you the best in your retirement and again, thank you for your 
service to public health.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan J. Zahner, DrPH, RN 
Chair 
Board of Health for Madison and Dane County 
 
 
Copies to: 
County Executive Kathleen Falk 
Mayor Dave Cieslewicz 
Thomas Schlenker 
Board of Health 
 


